
 

Keepsake Books 
 

 

 

To Parents/Carers of Year 6 

 

 

Well it’s nearly that time when our children will be leaving Norwood Primary 

School and start their new chapter of schooling at their secondary schools!!! 

On Monday 16th May 2016 I have arranged with the school for photographer Ian 

Stacey to come into school and spend a day with the Year 6s taking photos. These 

photos will then go into a keepsake book for parents/carers if they wish, to 

purchase. 

The school will contact you when the Year 6 keepsake book is available to view, 

along with prices and order forms. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Faye Skinner (07925 267400)  

 

 

 

 

 


